
Dear Incoming Second Grade Students and Parents, 

In just a few months you will be in Second Grade! I am busy preparing the 

classroom for all of the learning we will do this year! I cannot wait to see you all in 

September! 

In order to get ready for Second Grade, it is very important that you read for 

about 20 minutes each day this summer. This will prepare you for all the fun 

activities we will be doing during the school year.  

In this packet you will find two summer reading lists, a book report, a math 

packet, and a supply list. Choose two books that you are interested in from either 

list then complete the book report on one of the books. I am looking forward to 

reading about what you have been reading all summer. The math packet is for 

review of math facts, fractions, time, money and regrouping. You will also find a 

list of school supplies. Please bring these with you on the first day of school.  

If any questions come up over the summer, please do not hesitate to 

email me at aparris@stjosephschoolwakefield.org. 

I am looking forward to meeting you all in September! We are going to have 

a great school year! Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Mrs. Parris 


































